
CHIEFS BOARD REPORT SEPTEMBER 2016 
INDIAN HILLS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 
September 28, 2016 
 
1) SDA Conference was very educational, recommend we budget it again for 
2017 budget. 
 
2) Jeffcom update- as of July 01, 2017 we will have a dispatching fee increase 
due to Jeffcom taking over for Evergreen Fire dispatch. 
 
3) Karen and I are going to FPPA Employee Summit Wednesday October 5th. 
 
Calls for September 
7-Medical’s, 3-Mva’s, 3-Smoke Check, 1-Wildland Fire, 1-Good Intent,  
1-False Alarm, 1-Park Rescue, 4-Cancel En route 
Total for September-21 
Total for Year-213 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Emery Carson 
Chief 

 
 


